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Foundation Stage had a super 
picture in the Gazette this 
week.  They are already such a 
great team.  They have painted 
lovely pictures in art this week. 

This week Orange Class have 
been counting forwards and 
backwards in Maths, and using 
the language ‘greater than’, 
‘less than’, and ‘equal to’. See 
if you can use these at home.  

Yellow Class have writing 
descriptions of Bob’s travels in 
space.  They used some super 
adjectives to describe people, 
settings and actions.  Their 
handwriting was beautiful. 

In Green Class this week the 
children learnt about Roman 
Chariot Racing.  They planned 
and wrote their own non-
chronological reports to tell 
everyone what they learnt. 
 
Year 4 have been learning 
about numbers less than zero.  
They have been thinking about 
the use of a decimal point and 
ordering numbers thinking 
carefully about their value. 

In Year 5 the children have 
been reading poems by 
William Blake. Their favourites 
were Tiger, Tiger and The 
Lamb.  They are writing their 
own poems about animals. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In Year 6 this week the 
children have been learning 
about Fairtrade. They put their 
chocolate knowledge to the 
test with some amazing baked 
creations! 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Amazing Baking in Year 6 
 

Year 6 have had the most fantastic week, designing and creating truly delicious (and some very 
imaginative!) chocolate puddings. Thank you SO much to Miss Birbeck and Mrs Green who have 
really worked so hard, as well as all of year 6 for their fantastic efforts and positivity throughout.  

   

 
 
 

Whole school attendance this week: 97.83% 
 
 

 Foundation 
Stage Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 

 
Year 5 

 
Year 6 

Percentage 98.08% 93.33% 99.49% 100% 97.8% 100% 94.58% 
Absences 3 14 1 0 4 0 11 
Lateness 0 0 1 3 2 3 1 

 

 

 
What if there was a new world, what could it be like? 

By Alex in Year 4 

Headteachers 
Awards 

 

William in Red Circles, 
Ivy in Year 1, Kamari, 

Maisie, Ava, Daisy, 
Peaches, George, 

Dennis, Alanah, Evie and 
Rylee in Year 2, Maja, 

Elijah, Noah and Amber 
in Year 3, Riley B, 

Connor C, Juniper, and 
Ivy in Year 4, Cassie in 

Year 6 

Winning KS1 Answer by Holly in Year 1 
I wouldn’t change our world as it is beautiful the way it is with all 

the seasons 

Winning KS2 Answer by Archie in Year 6 
It would be a world of peace, happiness and no war whatsoever. It 

would be a place no one would ever think of 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjoz7frmPjOAhWCshQKHeSbBuQQjRwIBw&url=https://www.tumblr.com/tagged/thunk-show&bvm=bv.131783435,d.ZGg&psig=AFQjCNHHKuvwcVPYRzhGqnFNpzuLAAf9UQ&ust=1473163726646017


Head Teacher: Kerry Malcolm 
St. Lawrence Church of England Primary School 
Rectory Road 
Rowhedge 
Essex CO5 7HR 
 
If your personal details have changed, or you would like to update the consents we hold for you, please notify us in writing. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Fireworks Tickets 
 

This year tickets to the Rowhedge 
Fireworks Display can be bought 

ONLINE. We’re hoping to sell out so 
be sure to buy in advance! There will 
be a LOT more food stalls; including 

mac & cheese, jacket potatoes, 
wraps, and donuts. With the same 

curry, burger, popcorn, and ice 
cream vans as before. Head over to 

our facebook page and hit the ‘shop’ 
button: 

 

facebook.com/rowhedgefireworks 

Data Collection Sheets 
 

Please look out for data collection 
sheets coming home with your child 
over the coming days. We will need 
ALL of these to be checked, updates, 
and signed. They include new data 
and photographic consents in line 

with GDPR compliance. We will need 
to keep chasing until all are sent 
back, so please do complete and 
return these as soon as possible.  

 
Thank you so much! 

 

An inspirational Assembly 
 

Cassie and Rylee asked Mrs Malcolm if 
they could lead their own assembly 

this week, which we were delighted to 
take them up on! They planned and 
led it entirely on their own, giving us 
all such an inspiring message about 
how even those among us who feel 

like they don’t have a voice are 
important and can be powerful – 
much like David was with Goliath. 

We’re VERY proud of our St Lawrence 
family, and always welcome such 

fantastic ideas and initiative. 
 

 
 

Play Leaders 
 

Our Year 5 play leaders are taking 
their new responsibilities very 

seriously, and are doing a great job at 
helping the younger children on the 
playground join in with games and 

have fun during break and lunch time. 
It’s always such a pleasure to see how 
well our children support each other 

across the year groups. They’ve 
definitely earned their badges! 

 

 


